€5 GaRRaRD

June 4, 2010

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this letter of recommendation on behalf of CGLS Architects.

In April 2010, Garrard Construction Group and CGLS Architects completed the
Jenkins Elementary School in Gwinnett County. This project is 133,000 sq ft - 2 story
elementary school with site work. The construction was successfully completed in
approximately 14 months.

Garrard Construction and CGLS worked very well together as a team and the
experience of CGLS helped us in building Jenkins Elementary School. 1 worked with
Bob Sussenbach and Eugene Rush on this project. I worked daily with Eugene Rush
whose expertise in the school arena and experience with Gwinnett County School
System proved to be very helpful to Garrard Construction Group.

I would recommend CGLS Architects for any school project as it was a pleasure to

work with them. Please call me if you have any questions or need any additional
information.

Sincerely,

vusbia

Charlie Fenske
Project Manager
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